
Glasgow City Council, City Chambers, Glasgow G2 1DU 

LOCAL LICENSING FORUM’S MINUTES. 
 

Glasgow, 13th May 2025. 
 

Local Licensing Forum. 
 
Present: Donald MacLeod, Concert Promoters’ Association (Chair); Lise 

Fisher, Neighbourhoods, Regeneration and Sustainability, Glasgow 
City Council; Brian Fulton, Night Time Industry Association; Billy Gold, 
Scottish Licensed Trade Association; Archie Maciver, Accredited 
Liquor Licensing Law Specialist; Jamie Mackie, Scottish Grocers’ 
Federation (Substitute for Pete Cheema); Bailie Margaret Morgan, 
Glasgow City Council; Julie Pearson, Glasgow Life; Sergeant Belinda 
Rafferty, Police Scotland (Substitute for Inspector Alan Ferris); 
Matthew Reilly, Glasgow Pubwatch Groups; Elaina Smith, Glasgow 
City Health and Social Care Partnership (Substitute for Fiona Moss); 
and Paul Stewart, Neighbourhoods, Regeneration and Sustainability, 
Glasgow City Council. 

 
Apologies: Dr Daniel Carter, NHS Greater Glasgow and Clyde; Pete Cheema, 

Scottish Grocers’ Federation; Eva Curran, National Union of Students; 
Inspector Alan Ferris, Police Scotland; and Fiona Moss, Glasgow City 
Health and Social Care Partnership. 

 
Attending: G McDermid (Clerk); I Miller, Legal Advisor to the Forum; M Millar, 

Depute Clerk to the City of Glasgow Licensing Board; and Professor N 
Fitzgerald, ELEPHANT Study Research Team. 

 
 
Membership update noted 
 
1 With reference to the minutes of 18th February 2025 noting an update 
regarding the 2 vacant Community Resident positions on the Forum for the North 
East and South areas of the city, there was heard and noted a verbal update by the 
Clerk to the Forum regarding the matter, advising that 
 
(1) following an election process co-ordinated by the Council’s Communities 

Team whereby nominations had been sought from Community Councils in the 
North East and South areas of the city, no nominations had been received for 
either area by the closing date of 18th April 2025; and 

 
(2) both vacant Community Resident positions would now be discussed at a 

Community Council Development Session meeting to be held in June 2025 
where I Miller, Legal Advisor to the Forum, would be in attendance to provide 
further information and answer any questions. 

 
 


